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19 October 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
STAGE 2 DANCE GROUP COSTUME NOTE 
 
Stage 2 will be performing their dance at school in Week 4 this term. This will be a closed event with 
a recording made available for families.     
 
For costuming we are going to be dressed very simply: 
 
Girls: Plain black T-shirts and black tights/shorts.  
Boys: Plain black T-shirts and black shorts or black track pants.   
Both: Own joggers/sports shoes for their feet (the performance will be outside). 
 
I have a limited number of black T-shirts available to be borrowed if necessary. 
 
It would be greatly appreciated if students could bring in their costumes, labelled with their 
name and in a bag, by Friday 23 October (Week 3). 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at school or via email at 
julia.hine1@det,nsw.edu.au or matthew.chenery@det.nsw.edu.au.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Ms Julia Hutchins and Mr Matthew Chenery 
Stage 2 Dance Coordinators 
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